
From: Everett, Samantha <severett@cooley.com> 
Date: Sun, Nov 18, 2007 at 10:58 PM 
Subject: RE: the video fracas 
To: Sandy Rosenthal <Sandy@levees.org> 
 

Sandy: 
  
I am an attorney in San Diego, California, with the lawfirm Cooley Godward Kronish LLP.  We have 
several offices in California and on the East Coast (including Reston, Virginia).  The attached e-mail was 
forwarded to me by a victim of Katrina who I assisted in a dispute with FEMA.  I wanted to let you know 
that if Levees.org needs legal assistance stemming from the ASCE letter, there are plenty of top lawfirms 
(including my own) that would consider representing Levees.org on a pro bono basis.  I can't say for sure 
that Cooley could take your case, because such representation is subject to conflicts and other 
considerations, but if you need legal assistance please call or e-mail me and I'll do everything I can to find 
you excellent, free legal assistance.  
  
Best regards,  

Samantha M. Everett, Esq.  
Cooley Godward Kronish LLP  
4401 Eastgate Mall • San Diego, CA 92121  
Direct: 858/550-6031 • Fax: 858/550-6420  
Email: severett@cooley.com • www.cooley.com 

    
 
 


